
MINUTES 

TIDE COMMITTEE 
June 1, 2016 

 
Present:  Archie Livingston, Mickey Van Metre, Charlie Boozer, Marie Bost, 

Janet Oakley, and Iris Hill (Ex-Officio) 
 

Absent:  Peter Beck and Cameron Andrews 
 

Comments: 
Patrick Brown – work is being done on the stage at Bay Creek Park and the 

air condition should be installed in the restrooms at Bay Creek Park soon. 
 

Bob Doub – signs for Jungle Road Park have been ordered, also the gravel for 
Jungle Road Park has been ordered.  The big “Jungle Road Park” sign is being 

bid. 

 
Iris Hill – Mark Steedley suggested erecting a sign for the Burley Lyons Park 

with Burley’s picture on it.  Mark would pay for the sign.  General consensus 
of the committee was not to accept the sign. 

 
Beach Accesses: 

Charlie Boozer stated beach accesses 23 and 25 could easily be opened up.   
 

Janet Oakley stated the cables that are exposed on the accesses need to be 
covered.  It was determined these cables are Comcast cables and their crew 

hasn’t followed up to cover them.  She also stated that all the accesses are so 
different and have their own charm.  There is some clearing that could be 

done and move and/or add bike racks on some to add to that charm.  
 

Marie Bost suggested the committee take another look at the accesses before 

any recommendations to Council are made. 
 

Janet Oakley stated there might be 3 creek accesses that still exist.  Marie 
Bost is to research this – she thinks there may be 4.  Marie also said we are 

lucky to have the best of any beach and we need to take care of what we 
have. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 10:40 am.  


